
Tuesday 24th September 2024

Choir Club

Dear Parents/Carers,

At SS Osmund and Andrew’s, we make music an enjoyable learning experience and this is why we are starting up our
choir club again this year for our Key Stage 2 pupils. Singing lies at the heart of good music teaching and it is also
proven to improve our happiness and well-being which is why we want to encourage as many of our children to join.

Choir will be every Wednesday from 3.15pm until 4.15pm with Mrs Callaghan. Choir will run on a weekly basis. We
will begin on Wednesday 9th October and run for the whole school year. Children need to be collected from the main
office at 4.15pm.

All choir sessions are free of charge to all children. All we ask is that you bring along a big smile and a good attitude.

The choir will be building up to performances and events in and out of school, which will be exciting opportunities for
them to perform together. Commitment to the choir is really important and pupils must try their best to attend each
week.

Please can you complete the electronic form which has been sent home to register for your child to attend choir, by
Friday 4th October

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Callaghan


